May 6, 2021
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LEGASPI CABUGAO AND ASSOCIATES
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Dir. Ma. Lourdes G. Ferrer, CESO IV
Regional Executive Director-MIMAROPA
1515 L & S Building, Roxas Bivd.,
Ermita, Manila

Dear Dir. Ferrer,
Good day!

I am writing in behalf of our clients, John Paul E. Atienza and Chief PNP
Gen. Edgar B. Aglipay (Ret.), about the Order of the Municipal Trial Court of El
Nido, Palawan, dated October 22, 2020, which directed the PENRO surveyor to
2onauct a relocation survey of the subject property in Civil Case No. 237 between
Heirs of Romeo D. Dela Cruz, rep. by Ma. Carmela Celestina C. Inciong and John
Paul Atienza, et. al, entitled, “Forcible Entry with Damages”.

In relation to said relocation survey and in compliance with the Order of the
Honorable Court, may we respecifully request your good office, being the proper
authority to classify lands of the public domain, to determine whether or not the
subject property is part of the public land?

We are hoping for your prompt response of this letter as we greatly appreciate
your favorable action on this matter.

Sincerely yours,

Atty. Harry Tr B. Temperante
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